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Conversion therapy is proven to be very harmful, illogical, and any support by 

members of the scientific community is truly shameful. It also needs to stop being 

validated as "therapy" as well, because there is nothing beneficial about trying to 

erase someone's tru self. Being LGBTQ+ should be supported & celebrated, and has 

never been something that needs fixing; not in therapy, not anywhere! Please vote 

YES on House Bill 2458, and ban Conversion Therapy.  Thank you. 


